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Foundation Stage  
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Dear Families, 

 

Please read the important information below... 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 48 children out of  54 received 

Dojo points for being in 

school all week.  This is 

more than the previous 

week.  Well done! 

 Forest School  

 

Please check the list below and 

send your child to school on 

Mondays ready for The Patch 

in warm play clothes and welly boots. 

 

 

Sadie 

Alfred  

Elsie-Mae 

Luke 

Elijah 

Jasper  

Freya 

Frederick 

Ace 

Imogen 

Wyatt 

Olivia 

Archie 

Penny 

Inara  

Ellis 

Bowie 

Milly 

Louis 

Rudy 

Marnie-Rae  

Evelyn 

Jack 

Freddie 

Max 

Lacey 

Cassidy 

Raemarni  

Trips to Monkey Haven 

 

Mrs Barnett’s class will be visiting 

the Monkey Haven on Tuesday 

21st March. 

 

Mrs Dye’s class will be visiting the 

Monkey Haven on Tuesday 28th 

March. 

 

Please send your child to school in 

warm play clothes with a warm 

coat on the correct day. 

 

The cost for this trip is £5.00 and 

will need to be paid for via  

Scopay. 

 

Red Letter Sounds Books 

 

Please use the red Letter Sounds book to 

remind your child of the letter sounds we 

have taught.  It is important that the 

children have the opportunity to read 

and write them at home.  The books also 

have the tricky words in 

them.  Please help your 

child to learn the tricky 

words and encourage 

them to use the pages of 

the book to practise  

writing them too. 


